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17 October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 2 multi skills festival at Ashington on Thursday 20 October 
 
We have been invited to take part in the Year 2 multi skills festival at Hirst Welfare in Ashington on 
Thursday 20 October. 
 
Mrs Bell and Mrs Jose will be travelling with the children to and from the venue by coach.  We are 
sharing the coach with children from another local school to keep the costs down and reduce the impact 
on the environment.  At the competition the children will be taking part in a range of multi skills events. 
 
Children should be wearing their PE kit to school on Thursday as they have PE.  They should wear their 
school jumper, joggers and trainers with their plain white PE t-shirt and shorts underneath.   
 
Please make sure that long hair is tied back and all jewellery has been removed.  Children should also 
bring a water bottle.   
 
The competition will take place indoors during the morning session.  We will leave after registration and 
will be back by the beginning of lunch time, so there will be no changes to the usual lunch time 
arrangements. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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